
 
 

 
 

November 5th, 2024  

Calgary City Council  

 

Dear Mayor Gondek and Councilors,  

Re: Mobility Funding for Mid-Cycle Budget Review  

The communities of Marda Loop have experienced a great deal of densification and 

revitalization in the last decade. With these changes mobility and safety have become a concern 

to residents who are looking for safe, active routes to school, work, businesses and amenities. 

The City of Calgary is putting so much work and time into making our main streets walkable and 

livable streets. Given our ever-growing community, our neighborhood streets need similar 

attention to encourage safe walking and wheeling.  

Inner-city communities that are experiencing substantial redevelopment and densification, such 

as those within the MLCA boundaries, need improved infrastructure that calms traffic and 

supports options for safe, sustainable and efficient mobility. We need to prioritize safety and 

accessibility to prevent traffic-related injuries or deaths and encourage all transport modes.  

As you conduct your mid-cycle budget review, please consider investment in traffic-calming and 

active infrastructure projects that help make our neighborhood streets, pedestrian and cycling 

infrastructure safer and accessible for everyone. 

  

Yours in safety,  

Marda Loop Community Association  

 

 

Darren Grelowski 
President 

 Rita Shewchuk 
Director Mobility 

 Kim Kemper 
Director Planning & Development 
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